
Mt Martha Primary 
Principal 
Mr Martin Page 

Assistant Principals 
Mr Hugh O’Brien 
Mrs Karen Walker 

Mt Martha Primary 
Contact Details 
37-55 Glenisla Dve or
PO Box 139
Mt Martha  Vic  3934

Reception 
5974 2800 

Fax 
5974 3634 

Absentee Reporting 
Lodge via Compass parent portal 

Website 
www.mtmarthaps.vic.edu.au 

Email 
mount.martha.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Office Hours 
8.30am - 4.15pm 
Monday - Friday 

OSHCP - Out of School Hours Care 
Program 
0407 438 858 
Coordinator - Gillian Reid 

PSW Uniform Shop at MMPS 
Tuesdays 
8.45am - 9.45am 
Thursdays 
3.00-4.00pm 
Cash, credit card & EFTPOS   
only. No cheques. 
1800 337 396 
Online Ordering: 
www.psw.com.au 

PSW Frankston 
21 Playne St, Frankston. 
03 9769 6510 
Tuesday - Friday only 
9.00am - 5.00pm. 
Saturdays 10.00am - 1.00pm 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

BANKSIA BULLETIN  -  July 26, 2018.
Mt Martha Primary School strives to empower students to be active learners who make a positive 

impact in a changing world. 

Our Mission is to ensure high quality and engaging learning program that builds 

 on the capability of every student. 

Mount Martha PS Maths Evening - Please refer to the information in the newsletter regarding 

the Maths Evening next Monday 30th July from 6.30pm to 8pm.  It is sure to be a sensational 

night with a wide range of fun Maths activities in the classrooms from Prep to Year 6!  See you 

there! 

Welcome - Welcome to our new students and families who joined our school community this 

week:  Malumu V 00E, Makai V 02A, Charli R 5B, Zach R 3B. 

Art Camp - On Monday and Tuesday this week fifteen students from Mount Martha Primary 
School attended the district schools’ Art Camp with about 100 students from other primary 
schools.  This was the first time the camp had run and students had an excellent opportunity to 
work with other very talented students, tutors and teachers over the 2 days producing some 
amazing pieces of art.   

Thank you - Big thank you to Andrew and Rebekah Pryor for restoring the Little Library which 
is a well used community resource. The Little Library is back in business! 

Parent Opinion Survey - The office have distributed access information for the annual Parent 

Opinion Survey to a random sample of our families.  Again the survey is to be completed online.  

This is a Department of Education produced survey that all government schools undertake each 

year and provides another important source of feedback in such areas as our teaching,     

curriculum, organisation and management. All surveys are anonymous.  If your family receives a 

survey thank you for your feedback.  More information is included in the newsletter.   

Dental Checks - The school is again pleased to offer free dental check- ups to our students.     

Peninsula Health Community Dental Health Program will be conducting the check -ups at the 

school.  A permission form is included in the newsletter to be completed and returned to the 

school by Friday 3rd August. 

Pupil Free Day Term 3 - A reminder that our next Pupil Free Day will be on Friday 10th August. 

Reading will be the focus for the day as we continuously work to improve our program and 

teaching practices. Staff are excited to be working with Julie Shepherd, a highly regarded expert 

in this area. Out of School Hours Care will be offering a program for the day with more     

information in this newsletter.   

University of New South Wales Tests - Tuesday 31st July at 9.15am we have the first of our  
students from Year 2 to Year 6 participating in the University of New South Wales competition.  
The school offers this opportunity with students electing to participate in these tests in English 
and Mathematics.  The tests are open to students across the Asia Pacific region and provide    
students with challenging questions undertaken under test conditions.  Well done to the       
students who have chosen to participate in the tests! Results are available later in the year.  

2019 Prep Enrolments - A reminder that 2019 Prep Enrolment forms and information are      

available from the Office and are now due.   Forms should be accompanied with a birth     

certificate, immunisation certificate and proof of address.  The first transition sessions, “Story 

Time” will be commencing soon for those children with returned enrolment forms. 

Kind regards, Martin Page, Principal. 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NOTICES 

 

JULY  
 
Wednesday 25th, 8th & 22nd Aug & 5th Sept 
Year 6 Dromana Secondary College Visits 
8.45am - 12.00pm 
 
Thursday 26th  
Year 2 Richard Galbraith Incursion  
 
Friday 27th  
Division Soccer 

 
Monday 30th  

Whole School Maths 
Workshop Incursion 

9.00am - 3.30pm 

Green Hat Workshop  

6.30pm - 8.00pm an evening of Mathematics 

 

Tuesday 31st  

UNSW English Assessment 9.15am.  
 

AUGUST  
 
Thursday 2nd 
Prep Community Walk 
 
Tuesday 7th 
Whole School Assembly in gym 9.10am 
 
Wednesday 8th 
Year 3 Moonlit Sanctuary excursion 
 
Friday 10th  
Pupil Free Day  
Students do not attend school 
today 
 
Saturday 25th  
SEC Trivia Night 
6.30pm start Mt Martha Primary  

Dates to Remember 

Coming Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Parents are reminded to log into the Compass 
Parent Portal to consent and/or pay by the 
due date. 
 

TERM DATES: 2018 

Term 1 29th January to 29th March  
Term 2 16th April to 29th June  

Term 3 16th July to 21st September  

Term 4 8th October to 21st December 

 

TERM DATES: 2019 

Term 1 29th January to 5th April  

Term 2 23rd April to 28th June  

Term 3 15th July to 20th September  

Term 4 7th October to 20th December 

COMPASS EVENT PAYMENT/CONSENT 
                          CALENDAR 

EVENT COST CLOSING 

DATE 

Prep Community 

Walk  

$Nil 31/07/2018 

Yr3 Moonlit $20.00 06/08/2018 

Yr 5 Billy Tea $9.00 09/08/2018 

Yr 5 Science MSC $Nil 12/08/2018 

Yr 4 MSC $Nil 14/08/2018 

Prep Kingswim $75.00 14/08/2018 

Year 5 Sovereign 

Hill 

$285.00 15/08/2018 

Yr4 Melbourne 

Museum 

$26.00 16/08/2018 

Prep Craft Power $15.00 06/09/2081 

Yr1 Osborne PS $5.00 11/09/2018 



 

 

 

 

 

MATHS NEWS 

 



 

 

 

 
 

WE WANT OUR PARENTS TO TELL US WHAT THEY THINK!  

 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey 

offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected parents. It is 

designed to assist schools in gaining an understanding of parents’ perceptions of school climate, student behaviour and       

student engagement. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school planning and improvement 

strategies.  

 

Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this year’s survey. All responses to the survey are      

anonymous. This year the Parent Opinion Survey will be conducted from Monday 23rd July to Sunday 26th August. 

 

The survey will be conducted online, only takes 10 - 15 minutes to complete, and can be accessed at any convenient time 
within the fieldwork period on desktop computers, laptops, tablets or smartphones.  
The survey results will be reported back to the school at the end of September.  
 
For further information please contact the school office on 5974 2800. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 

20 18 PARENT OPINION SURVEY  

BEFORE SCHOOL BOOK CLUB STARTING TOMORROW   



 
DENTAL SCREENING 



 
DENTAL SCREENING  



 

 

DENTAL SCREENING 



 

 

 

COMMITMENT FOR THE BAYS 

The Dolphin Research Institute is running a program called the 'i sea, i 

care' COMMUNITIES, where we can all make a commitment to help the        

marine environment. If we all start by doing something small to help the bays, we 

can make a BIG difference. We would like to ask all of the families at Mt Martha 

Primary School to make a commitment. 

Making a COMMITMENT FOR THE BAYS is easy.  

Please visit the Dolphin Research Institutes’ website and click on the ‘I sea, I care’ 

communities. 

https://www.dolphinresearch.org.au/isic-commitment-resources-page/ 

You might start with something that you do occasionally, committing to doing it all 

the time. There are many options on the Dolphin Research Institutes’ website.   

You can also make comments and may like to share ideas for other actions that 

you think could be included and you would like to commit to. Once you are happy 

with your selection, complete the form and submit. You will receive a confirmation 

email form the Dolphin Research Institute. 

Thank you for helping to make a change to the bays. 

 

 

 

Lola, Thalia, Lucas and Jackson 

‘I sea, I care’ Ambassadors 
 

 

 

‘I SEA, I CARE’ AMBASSEDOR’S REPORT 

https://www.dolphinresearch.org.au/isic-commitment-resources-page/


 

 

KIDS MATTER NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

OSHCP NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

REBOOTING THANK YOU! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Head Lice Whole School Approach 

Head lice are still around so we have designated the holidays for a whole school approach to the problem.  
Please check your child’s hair for live eggs or lice.  Should you find any, there are two choices of treatment: 

 

Chemical: Treat and comb with a head lice comb to remove the head lice and eggs; and repeat in 7 days. 

 

Non-chemical:  Use conditioner and comb with a head lice comb to remove the head lice and eggs and repeat 
every 2 days until no live lice have been found for 10 days. 

 

Head lice need 14 – 17 days to mature to egg laying stage, so if you leave a comb in the shower or bath and 
comb through the conditioner when you wash your hair each week, you will remove the lice before they are 
able to lay more eggs and we would soon be rid of this itchy problem. 

 

As per the School Uniform Policy ‘For health and safety reasons hair that is shoulder length or longer will be 
tied back.’   As head lice don’t jump or fly this will definitely help with stopping the spread of head lice. 

 

Thanks for your co-operation.   

Lorraine Stuart 

First Aid Officer 

JOURNEY TO 100 

FIRST AID NEWS 



 

 

SEC NEWS 



 

 

SEC NEWS 



 
COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY  NEWS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STIRLING  TENNIS COACHING 

 MT  MARTHA TENNIS CLUB                                                    

Tennis….fun for life! Coordination, fitness and fun                               
Tennis lessons from only $16 per week                                                 

Hot Shots program 4-16yrs                                                                  
Adults Cardio program Mon-Fri 9.30am  

Extensive Holiday program running Term 3 holidays  

slingard8@bigpond.com or call Stirling 0411 082 723 
www.tennis.com.au/mtmarthatc 

Dr Peter Scott Orthodontist  

  Children & Adult Specialist Orthodontist                                       

Creating Beautiful Smiles  

13 Beach St, Frankston 3199                                                                            

PH: 9783 4511 

 

 

FAMILY FRIENDLY                                                                              

Open 7 days from noon  

LUNCH & DINNER  

Call 5974 4435                 2/42 Lochiel Ave, Mt Martha. 

DANCE CLASSES IN MT MARTHA: 

Ballet, Contemporary, Hip Hop 

Acrobatics, Kinder Dance,   

Jazz, Tap and Musical Theatre. 

 www.emmakamandance.com.au 

emmakaman@gmail.com 

Call Emma on: 0419 173 406 

ADVERTISING 

http://www.emmakamandance.com.au
mailto:emmakaman@gmail.com

